Office of the City Clerk JIm Owczarski
Ciiy Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy Gity Clerk

July 2, 2013
Gary Philbin, Agt. Deborah Miller
Dollar Tree Stores, Inc. Dollar Tree VP & Asst. General Counsel
500 Volvo Pk. 500 Volvo Pk
Chesapeake, VA 23320 Chesapeake, VA 23320

Dear Mr. Philbin and Ms. Miller:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny the application for a Food Dealer Retail license
for the premises located at 2303 N. Martin L. King Jr. Dr. (“Dollar Tree #5263”) based on
neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the application for a Food Dealer Retail license based on
neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 1035, City Hall.

Respectfully,

_ J SR.OWCZ K1
Ci#y Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3458 .//,/,/
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MiLWAUKEE




l\ﬂﬂwaukee Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski

City Clerk

Rehececa N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

July 2, 2013
Ziad W. Kaid, Agt. Atty. David C. Bangert
Z Pantry LLC . David C. Bangert Attorney At Law
2219 N. Farwell Ave. . 158 N. Broadway 600
Milwaukee, WI 53202 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Kaid and Atty. Bangert:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny the application for a Class “A” Malt & Class
“A” Liquor license for the premises located at 2219 N. Farwell Ave. (“Z Pantry™) based on
neighborhood objections and over-concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the application for a Class “A” Malt & Class “A” Liquor license
based on neighborhood objections and over-concentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

@a SR. owcz;&;

Clerk
Cc: 7534 Pineberry Ridge, Franklin, W1 53132

City Hall = Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202 « Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: [nternational Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MILWAUKEE




Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N, Grill
Deputy City Clerk

Tuly 2, 2013

Kevin D. Holton
1527 W. State St.
Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Holton:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
second nonappearance. :

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMIES R. OQCZ-ARS;%
1ty Clerk

o i

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 « Phone (414} 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456

Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MILWAUKEE




Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N, Grill
Deputy City Clerk

Fuly 2, 2013

Hannah C. Harper
P.O. Box 170944
Whitefish Bay, W1 53217

Dear Ms. Harper:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of

the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within.
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
on .
ANMES R. OWCZARSKI
Clerk

City Hall *+ Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3458
Mermber: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MILWAUKEE



Oftice of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

July 2, 2013

Twanda M. Guiden
P.O. Box 1767
Milwaukee, W1 53201

Dear Ms. Guiden:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Councﬂ to deny your application for a Direct Seller’s license
~ based on the police report.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Direct Seller’s license based on the police
report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of

the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.
Respectfully,

G

- S R. OWCZARS
Clerk

Cec: 2003 Green Tree Rd., West Bend, WI 53090

City Hall » Roorn 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W| 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 '////,%
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks + Wehsite: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk MILWAUKEE




Office of the City Clerk Jim Oweczarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

July 2, 2013

T.C. Boyd
3271 N. 14% ¢,
Milwaukee, WI 53206 -

Dear Mr. Boyd:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Comumittee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Junk Collector (Truck)
license for the premises located at 3271 N. 14™ St. (“T.C. Boyd”) based on your second
nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Junk Collector (Truck) license based on your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ROy

[ES R. OWCZARS
¥ Clerk

City Halt » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 » Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 ‘
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MILWAUKEE



Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Gril]
Deputy City Clerk

Fuly 2, 2013

Keenan M. Vanden Heuvel
2740 N. Murray Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Vanden Heuvel:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of

the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

9@,

JAMES R. OWCZARS
City Clerk

City Hall = Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk MILWAGKEE



Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski

Clty Clerk
Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk
July 2, 2013

Shantel T. Stovall, Agt. Atty. Michael Maistelman

Brooklyn’s Restaurant & Lounge LLC Maistelman & Associates LLC

4610 W. Fond Du Lac Ave. 5033 W. North Ave.

- Milwaukee, W1 53216 Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Stovall anﬂ Atty. Maistelman:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013 and Monday, June 24, 2013, the City's Licenses
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed, respectively, for the premises located at 4610 W, Fond
Du Lac Ave. (“Brooklyn’s Restaurant & Lounge”) based on police report, witness testimony, and
neighborhood objections.

On June 18, 2013 and June 25, 2013, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewat
applications for the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, respectively, in which
the Committee recommended that the licenses not be renewed. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, July 2, 2013,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East
Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not
appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not
represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the
recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment
Premises licenses based on the police report, witness testimony, and neighborhood objections. If you
previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may
be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZAR
City/Clerk

Ce: 5001 N. 54" St., Milwaukee, WI 53218 :

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202 » Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax {(414) 286-3456 '//2,
Member: International Institute of Municipal Cletks » Website: www.mllwaukee.gov/cityclerk b

MILWAUKEE



Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

July 2, 2013

Dantelle M. Pradarelli
3819 N. Oakland Ave., #6
Shorewood, W1 53211

Dear Ms. Pradarelli:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, June 13, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your second nonappearance despite being timely noticed of the hearing.

On Tuesday, July 2, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s license based on your
second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

SR OWCZARSKI
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. + Milwaukee, W1 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 %
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.miiwaukee.govicityclerk ml.wafmse




